
Enfield Housing Authority - Administrative Plan Public Notice 

Public notice is hereby given that the Enfield Housing Authority (EHA) will hold a Public Hearing to 

discuss updates to the Administrative Plan for the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program. A public 

hearing will be held at the Enfield Housing Authority Administrative Office located at 1 Pearson Way, 

Enfield, CT on June 9, 2025, at 5:00 PM. 

A draft copy of the updated Administrative Plan will be available for public review and inspection during 

the forty-five (45) day public comment period, as required under Section 511 of the Quality Housing and 

Work Responsibility Act (QHWRA) of 1998. Copies of the draft Administrative Plan can be accessed 

online at www.enfieldha.org. Requests to review a physical copy will be provided upon request. 

Written comments regarding the Administrative Plan will be accepted by mail until June 5, 2025. Please 

send comments to the Enfield Housing Authority - Administrative Office located at 1 Pearson Way, 

Enfield, CT 06082. 

Following the public hearing and comment period, the Administrative Plan will be submitted to the EHA 

Board of Commissioners for approval. The final version will be transmitted to the Hartford, CT Field 

Office of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development no later than June 13, 2025. 

For additional information or assistance regarding the Administrative Plan, please contact EHA at (860) 

745-7493, Fax (860) 741-8439, TDD/TTY 800-545-1833 Ext. 849 

 

 

 

 

http://www.enfieldha.org/

